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GWINNETT COUNTY MAN WANTED FOR  

INSURANCE FRAUD, FORGERY 
 

ATLANTA – Insurance and Safety Fire Commissioner John F. King announced today that Salvatore Arzillo, 

52, of Buford, has been charged with insurance fraud and forgery. 

 

“In September of 2021, Mr. Arzillo opened a claim with Auto Owners Insurance Group alleging lightning 

damage to his property,” said Commissioner King. “The suspect submitted several invoices for repair costs and 

replacement items in an attempt to procure more than $18,000 dollars. Investigators determined that Mr. Arzillo 

altered the invoices and the work claimed on the invoices was never completed.” 

 

Warrants were taken out against Mr. Arzillo on May 22nd in Gwinnett County. He is still wanted at this time. 

 

  
 
 

### 

The mission of the Office Commissioner of Insurance and Safety Fire is to protect Georgia families by 

providing access to vital insurance products and safe buildings through fair regulation that creates economic 

opportunities for all Georgians. 
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